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Pitch from the committee

We hope you are all well and looking forward to getting out and about with the club if all goes to plan with the
Governments “Covid Road Map” planned to ease Lockdown restrictions.
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Provisionally, there are a few venues booked which we are looking to host following Step 2 of the “Covid Road Map”
which will hopefully come into force after the 12" April 2021. We also looking to plan some extra meets this year
which may sedate our yearnings for the great outdoor life.

As we mentioned in our last newsletter, we delayed the AGM last year in the hopes that by the end of February the
Covid restrictions would have eased and we would be able to proceed with the AGM in the usual manner.
Unfortunately, in light of the ongoing restrictions we are still not possible for us all to get together and therefore the
committee have decided the AGM this year will be a closed meeting (via zoom) with the committee on the 30" March
2021.

It is really important that members should still have the opportunity to ask questions of the committee, and we invite
members to submit questions via email to the secretary (tindalliohn@sky.com) no later than the 15" March 2021.
These will be addressed by the committee and responses will be available as an appendix to the AGM Minutes.

Last year’s accounts will be posted shortly on the Red Rose CC WhatsApp & on the Facebook page

Also ........ For anyone wanting to join the committee, the nomination form will be posted on the Red Rose CC
WhatsApp & Facebook page — please come and help us continue to make Red Rose the successful club we have
today. Any Successful candidates will be invited to join the AGM Meeting.

Date Venue Post Code Stewards Price (PN) Notes
15th-19th Apr ** Southport Victoria Park PR8 2BZ Committee £12 +£5 elec 5 day meet
22nd-25thApr Riverside Cononoly BD20 8LX Committee TBC
30th-03th May Pateley Bridge HG3 5HW Committee TBC
06th-09th May Edisford Bridge Farm BB7 3LJ Committee £7.25 + Vat

appreciated.

A Few Reminders

Please continue to adhere to all Government Covid regulations

As a result of the Covid disruptions we are still allocating the committee to steward meets next year until restrictions
are lifted and venues are unlikely to change - we will let you know and will welcome all volunteers for stewarding

We do hope you've all had a chance to look at the new website (Redrosecc.co.uk) and any feedback would really be

Please remember the following rules to keep everyone safe and happy.
e Due to Covid 19 we would ask all members to pay immediately on arrival at site.
e Dogs must be kept on leads.
e Keep to the 5mph speed limit whilst on site (to keep our little ones safe)
e Always Take all you rubbish home




